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23 February 2015 

 
 
 

Announcement of New Executive Officer Appointment 
 
 
On behalf of the Auckland Swimming Board, I am pleased to announce the appointment of Brett Green as 
the newly appointed Executive Officer of the Auckland Swimming Association. 
 
With his experience in education and swimming, Brett brings a wealth of management, operations and 
interpersonal skills to the role.  In addition, Brett’s understanding of the power of sport, swimming in 
particular, to motivate, encourage and inspire young people to be the best they can be, is recognised.  
 
Brett previously represented Auckland at national and international competitions as an age group 
swimmer and also as a coach of an Auckland Swimming representative team.   
  
We are excited to have Brett back with us again. Brett’s official start date is March 2nd 2015. I know that 
you will all join me in welcoming Brett to this role, and I look forward to introducing you to him.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Willem Coetzee 
Chairman 
On behalf of Swimming Auckland Board 

 


